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Dear Parents and Carers
What a truly special week!
This week has been extra special for so many reasons:
Year 6 
Monday was a very special day for the Year 6 children. They enjoyed a very special day out which included bowling, cinema and crazy golf. The children all behaved impeccably and were a credit to both Miss Spennewyn, Mrs Chell and Mrs Vines. We would like to say a special thank you to PTFA for funding the trip – thank you!

Year 6 also enjoyed a very special service led by Reverend Pam. During the service, the children were able to reflect upon their time at Anson and say thank you to all those that have helped them become the fabulous citizens they are today. Year 5 children also read a poem devoted to their friends and presented certificates to each and every Year 6 pupil. Mr Lovern (CEO) joined us to say goodbye to our children, reading a special poem by Rudyard Kipling "If—" which was read to him by his grandfather when he was the same age. Reverend Pam presented the children with a very special gift – a bible – donated by St. Stephen's Church which we know will be treasured throughout their lifetimes.  The entire service was beautifully written by Miss Spennewyn and supported by Mrs Chell. I was touched by the entire service and know the parents and adults were too. 
Good luck Year 6 – Be bold, be brave and be kind – we will miss you!
Goodbye
Mrs Love will be leaving Anson today. We wish her love and luck for the future and we hope she keeps in touch. We are so grateful for all her hard work and all she has done to ensure children in Class 2 are prepared for their next step in their education journey. Good luck!

Good luck
Today we wished Miss Heath love and luck for the arrival of her baby. Depending upon circumstances, she may be able to return in September to work alongside Miss Lukat however this will depend upon COVID-19. We can’t wait to greet this new member of our school family. Good luck!
Thank you

Thank you to Mrs Scattergood for continuing to provide such delicious meals this term. Mrs Buckley and Mrs Scattergood have worked as a team whilst Mrs Gill is getting better, and we are so grateful for both members of staff for stepping up to the challenge – Mrs Gill has large shoes to fill. Thank you!
Wedding Bells

We all want to wish Miss Vivash and Miss Hopkirk good luck for their wedding days. It has been a long time coming but sometimes the best things come to those that wait! Blessings from all at Anson.
Book Swap
We had our very first book swap on Thursday and the children thoroughly enjoyed selecting their own book. Due to its success, we will be having another book swap in the autumn term, dates will be confirmed in September. 

Stars of the Week

[image: image2.jpg]



Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 16.7.2021:

Class 1 – Albie
Class 2 – Isla and Áine
Class 3 – Max and Esmee
Class 4 – Hannah and Imogen   
Well done everyone!

Class 4 Production
A professional film company recorded the Class 4 performance which is now available on DVD and a link has been provided to your email addresses for you to view Friday 16th July – only available until 10.30pm today then it will be removed from YouTube. Happy watching! 
Doodle Challenge
Doodle Maths and/or Doodle English are running challenges through the summer – they can win a free pin badge!
Pencil Cases
Similar to this year, school will provide each child with a pencil case and equipment needed for your child’s learning. Please do not invest in buying one over the summer holiday. Thank you.

Reminders:
School Holidays
School will be closed Monday 19th July – Monday 30th August 2021.

News and Events

The website is a perfect place for you to find letters that have been sent and key events that are happening and news items. 
Events:

https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/events
News:

https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/news
Class Pages
If you would like to take a peek at our website, you will find out what your child has been up to this week – simply click on the link below

Class 1              https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-1
Class 2              https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-2
Class 3              https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-3
Class 4              https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-4
Take a look at our website to see our class blogs: https://www.anson.staffs.sch.uk
                     or follow us on Twitter to find out more:  ‎Tweets by @AnsonSchool
The website also has up to date risk assessments regarding Covid-19 and as the situation changes so frequently, the website will be a good point of contact regarding updates. 
Contact the office:
Even though there are limitations in place for visitors entering the school, I am more than happy to discuss any concerns you may have by contacting the school office to arrange a telephone meeting or if you prefer through an email. Our open door policy has to be suspended for a while, but please email the office: 
anson.office@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk  or 

telephone the office:

01889881200

Dates for the Diary
	Monday 19 July - Monday 30 August
	Summer Holidays – School closed

	Tuesday 31st August
	School opens to pupils 


Please look at the website for holiday dates – they are different this year – especially if you are planning a holiday during the summer.                                                            https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/termdates
All that’s left for me to say is thank you. Thank you for all your support, your kindness and your unfailing tolerance – what a year! I wish you all a summer holiday filled with happiness and joy and I look forward to seeing you all Tuesday 31st August 2021 8.30 am.
Kind regards
Nicola Jarrett
Headteacher
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